I traveled 821 miles and 80 hours going to meetings and events this quarter . 

100th anniversary committee is  working on the events for next year.  

I attended the Joint Finance committee hearing for the fire school and fire marshal and I would like to thank State Fire Marshal Ingle for answering questions that were directed to the DVFA while he was doing his presentation and he answered them for us   represented us very well as always. 

My Appointments for the is that the fire prevention committee in the scholarship committee will stay the same as they are this year I am looking for a new co-chairman from Kent County to replace Ken Ryder as he is moving up through the chairs. 

I attended the State EMS meeting yesterday and they need all of our help with a fund raiser they are trying to have to raise money so they can bring in national speakers at the conference let’s not forget that EMS is about 75% of our business and let’s show our support and help them gather some door prizes for there fund raiser. A email will be coming out in the next day or so with all the info . The only problem is they are on a short time frame to get these gift or they will have to cancel the event. 

Once again thank you for all you do for your fire company and community . 

Dan Carrier
President Hockessin Fire Company 
1st V.P. DVFA 
302-239-7159
Cell 302-635-4224
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